
                                                                 
Agenda IV.C.

November 18, 2021

To: Board of Education
 
From: Dr. Theresa Battle, superintendent

Date: November 11, 2021

Re: Update about District 191's Efforts to Implement COVID-19 Related Educational and 
Public Health Guidance issued by the Minnesota Department of Education (MDE) 
and Minnesota Department of Health (MDH)

Receive an update about District 191's Efforts to Implement COVID-19 Related Educational and 
Public Health Guidance issued by the MDE and MDH from Dr. Theresa Battle, superintendent.


